TOWN OF KINGSTON

906 SAWKILL ROAD KINGSTON, NEW YORK 12401 (845) 336-8853



May 1, 2011

To:

Ulster County Reapportionment Committee Members

From:

Paul Landi - Town of Kingston Supervisor

Dear Committee Members,

I would again, like to thank you for your dedicated work in this very important process.

I do feel the need to restate the wishes of the Town of Kingston Town Board and the residents of the Town who were present when the Commission visited the Town, and many more that I have spoken to since your presentation.

It is the desire of the Town of Kingston residents to share the same Legislative District with the Town of Ulster. The two Town's share services that benefit both Town's and save taxpayers money. Those shared services include, multiple highway projects, a fuel purchasing agreement and shared summer camp program for our children.

Thank you for listening to me, and the residents who have expressed their wishes.

Sincerely,

Paul Landi

Town of Kingston Supervisor